
  a 3397 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 3397 # mikron {mik-ron'}; masculine or neuter singular of
3398 (as noun); a small space of time or degree: -- {a} (little)
(while).[ql

  least 1646 # elachistos {el-akh'-is-tos}; superlative of
elachus (short); used as equivalent to 3398; least (in size,
amount, dignity, etc.): -- {least}, very little (small),
smallest.[ql

  least 3398 # mikros {mik-ros'}; including the comparative
mikroteros {mik-rot'-er-os}; apparently a primary word; small
(in size, quantity, number or (figuratively) dignity): --
{least}, less, little, small.[ql

  less 3398 # mikros {mik-ros'}; including the comparative
mikroteros {mik-rot'-er-os}; apparently a primary word; small
(in size, quantity, number or (figuratively) dignity): -- least,
{less}, little, small.[ql

  little 1646 # elachistos {el-akh'-is-tos}; superlative of
elachus (short); used as equivalent to 3398; least (in size,
amount, dignity, etc.): -- least, very {little} (small),
smallest.[ql

  little 3397 # mikron {mik-ron'}; masculine or neuter singular
of 3398 (as noun); a small space of time or degree: -- a
({little}) (while).[ql

  little 3398 # mikros {mik-ros'}; including the comparative
mikroteros {mik-rot'-er-os}; apparently a primary word; small
(in size, quantity, number or (figuratively) dignity): -- least,
less, {little}, small.[ql

  small 1646 # elachistos {el-akh'-is-tos}; superlative of
elachus (short); used as equivalent to 3398; least (in size,
amount, dignity, etc.): -- least, very little ({small}),
smallest.[ql

  small 3398 # mikros {mik-ros'}; including the comparative
mikroteros {mik-rot'-er-os}; apparently a primary word; small
(in size, quantity, number or (figuratively) dignity): -- least,
less, little, {small}.[ql

  smallest 1646 # elachistos {el-akh'-is-tos}; superlative of
elachus (short); used as equivalent to 3398; least (in size,
amount, dignity, etc.): -- least, very little (small),
{smallest}.[ql

  very 1646 # elachistos {el-akh'-is-tos}; superlative of
elachus (short); used as equivalent to 3398; least (in size,
amount, dignity, etc.): -- least, {very} little (small),
smallest.[ql

  while 3397 # mikron {mik-ron'}; masculine or neuter singular
of 3398 (as noun); a small space of time or degree: -- a
(little) ({while}).[ql
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